
   

   

Sydney Water invites you to the 

Refresh Vaucluse Diamond Bay Project 
Eastern Reserve Pump Station  

Community Information session 

 

Below the cliffs of Vaucluse and Diamond Bay, untreated wastewater flows directly into the ocean. 

It’s time for change and we’re continuing to work to ensure this iconic area of Sydney gets the blue 

backyard it deserves. The project will redirect wastewater from two of Sydney’s last remaining 

ocean outfalls at Diamond Bay to the Bondi Wastewater Recovery Facility to be treated and safely 

released into the ocean. 

 
Sydney Water will be hosting a drop-in information session: 

Saturday 12 April 2025 at Eastern Reserve 10am – 12 noon.  
Please come along and learn more about the new pump station design. 



If you have any questions or would like further information, our community engagement team can be 
contacted by email: vauclusediamondbay@sydneywater.com.au or call: 1800 641 349.   

After receiving community and stakeholder feedback, we have been working on re-designing the 

pump station to further minimise visual impact on community, the reserve and walking track.  

 

Changes in the design include:  

o constructing the pump station underground, reducing the footprint 

o placing the underground pump station closer to the entry at Eastern Avenue, leaving more 

space for community activities  

o removing the emergency storage tank from Eastern Reserve 

o combining the vent shaft with a clifftop light pole - so only one structure is required 

o more landscaping to blend the infrastructure with the local environment. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on Saturday 12 April 2025 at Eastern Reserve. 




